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Northern Ireland AHP Research & Innovation Conference

Embracing a population health approach

Balmoral Hotel Belfast

11th September 2024

The conference, sponsored by the Public Health Authority (PHA) Northern Ireland, is
aimed at Allied Health Professionals (AHPs) who have started their journey or are
preparing to start the journey as a researcher in any capacity. This also includes
those who want to develop their research pillar of Advanced Clinical Practice or any
AHP who has started to dip their toes in the water and would like a safe place to
develop their research skills.

Abstracts are invited from any AHP staff members and may include original
research, audit or quality improvement studies. All submitted abstracts and all
presentations (poster or oral) will receive feedback delivered in a nurturing format-
the key aim is to support and develop new researchers.

Delegate places are limited to 100 places, allocation of places will be in conjunction
with HSC Trusts AHP leads, PHA and the conference organising committee.  

Abstract details available in downloads section.
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abstract submission.docx 27.46 KB
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